
 

 

 

 

Dear 2C Families,                            

           

                                               

I am so excited to be your child’s 2nd grade teacher for the 2025-26 school year! I 

know the upcoming school year will be great!  

 

Second grade will be filled with lots of learning and fun, and I am looking forward to 

getting to know your children this year! Please read the information below to learn more 

about what your child will be learning in second grade. 

 

 

Reading and Writing: 

We will continue to use Reading Horizons to apply phonetic skills to our reading and the My 

View RELA program to learn and apply reading skills and strategies. We will also explore 

chapter books, participate in book clubs, and learn to choose “good fit” books that interest 

us as readers. We will also explore mentor texts and apply what we learn to our own writing! 

 

 

Math: 

This year we will be learning multiplication and division as well as more difficult addition and 

subtraction problems. We will also explore geometry, time, money, measurement, and learn 

how to solve real life problems!  

 

 

Science: 

Some of the great topics that we will study in science include:  
~Animal Biodiversity        ~Plant Adaptations     ~Erosion and Earth’s Surface   ~Material Properties  

 

 

Social Studies: 

Some of the terrific topics that we will study in social studies include:  
~Economics          ~Geography            ~History           ~Civics 

 

 

Please remember to check our supply list and have your child bring their school 

supplies with them on the first day of school. This will help us get ourselves organized and 

ready for all the learning we will do this year.  Enjoy the summer!  

 

    Warmly, 

 

                 Debbie Collins 

 

 

 


